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 Examination of Estimates of Expenditure 2014-15 Reply Serial No. 
  THB(T)265  CONTROLLING  OFFICER’S  REPLY 
   
   
(Question Serial No. 3361) 

Head:  (60) Highways Department 

Subhead (No. & title): (-) Not Specified 

Programme: (2) District and Maintenance Works 

Controlling Officer: Director of Highways (K K LAU) 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Transport and Housing 

Question (Member Question No. 70): 

Does the Administration have any plans to improve the streetscape in the Wan Chai District, 
such as the road surfaces and railings in the neighbourhood of Wun Sha Street, the Blue 
House, etc.?  If yes, what are the details and expenditure?  If no, what are the reasons?   
 
Asked by:  Hon. SIN Chung-kai  
Reply: 
 
The Highways Department has been carrying out minor landscape improvement works, 
including reconstruction of existing footpaths with pavers, to enhance the streetscape in the 
Wan Chai District.  The anticipated expenditure for the works in the district is about 
$1 million in 2014-15. 


